
PDHR  and  Brcko  Supervisor
Roderick Moore Visits Mostar

During his first official visit to Mostar, Principal Deputy
High Representative and Brcko Supervisor Roderick Moore met
separately  today  with  Mayor  Ljubo  Beslic  and  Mostar  City
Council President Murat Coric.

Ambassador  Moore  expressed  his  readiness  for  constructive
cooperation with Mostar officials in order to advance the
interests of the city’s inhabitants.

“We  want  to  see  Mostar  develop  and  make  real  progress,”
Ambassador Moore said. “Citizens deserve swift and efficient
government formation, and the new administration must waste no
time in addressing citizens’ actual needs. Only with this
objective and with dialogue and compromise can Mostar move
forward.”
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